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PUBLIC NOTICE

This is a public notice that the City of Corona’'s Planning and Housing Commission will
conduct a public hearing in the Council Chambers at 400 S. Vicentia Ave., Corona, on
Tuesday, May 26, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. or thereafter upon the following:

PM 37763 - A parcel map application to subdivide an existing 4.47 acre commercial
development located at 2410 Wardlow Road in the Industrial Commercial Development
District of the Westgate Specific Plan (SP87-1) into two parcels for commercial
condominium purposes.

(Applicant: Alan Dibartolomeo with Press Companies, Inc.)

This is a public hearing and you are invited to attend and comment on the applications
described above. If you challenge any portion of this project in court, you may be limited to
raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this
notice, or in written correspondence delivered at, or prior to, the public hearing. If you have
written comments that you wish to be included in the staff report, please deliver them to the
Planning and Housing Commission Secretary, on or before the Wednesday prior to the
meeting. If you have questions about this notice or the application to be heard, please call
the Community Development Department at (951) 736-2262.
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